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8
th

 July 2014 
 

End of Year Sharing Assembly 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
There will be lots to celebrate at the end of this year and ‘goodbyes’ to say to staff. In 
order to fit this in and fit around the working commitments of staff who work in other 
settings, sharing assembly on Friday 18

th
 July will start at 9.10am. It will be held in the 

village hall as usual. 
 
During the assembly we will be awarding the prizes and certificates to those children 
who have stayed on green all year as well as the usual stars and certificates. We will 
also be saying ‘goodbye’ and ‘thank you’ to Mrs Crawford and Miss Ledsham. 
 
It is hoped that many of you who attend in the afternoons will still be able to join us in 
the morning. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding with the change of arrangements. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Claire Green 
Head teacher 
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